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Comments: | am opposed to the proposed logging plans of the North Fork Stillaguamish. The USFS must
prioritize climate, watershed protection, and habitat on MBSNF with little or no further commercial extraction, in
keeping with the ORIGINAL intent of the agency at its inception. The trend of the FS to design operations with
little or no direct oversight must stop. At the very least, there must be an alternative with no "harvesting" of any
maturing (60+yo) timber or building of new roads, "temporary" or otherwise.

Thank you,

Robert Kendall



